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Andrew T. Palmeter, D.V.M. 
American Cyanamid Co. 
P.O. Box 400 
Princeton, NJ 08540 

Dear Dr. Palmeter: 

Your petition requesting the Food and Drug Administration to 
permit the filing of an Abbreviated New Animal Drug Application 
(ANADA) for granular generic copies of chlortetracycline + sulfa- 
thiazole + penicillin, was received by this office on 05/14/90. 
It was assigned docket number 9OP-0181/CPl and it was filed on 
05/14/90. Please refer to this docket number in future corre- 
spondence on this subject with the Agency. 

Please note that accepting the petition for filing is a 
procedural matter in that it in no way reflects an Agency decision 
on the substantive merits of the petition. 

Sincerely, 

-$h!bfG~L 
Gloria Ortega 
Dockets Management Branch 


